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Board of County Commissioners

Workshop
	Date of Meeting:
	June 2, 2009

	
	

	Date Submitted:
	May 29, 2009

	
	

	To:

	Honorable Chairman and Members of the Board

	
	

	From: 

	Benjamin H. Pingree, County Administrator

Timothy Barden, Assistant County Administrator

Debbie DuBose, HR & Purchasing Coordinator FILLIN  "Type Department/Group Director's Name and Title"  \* MERGEFORMAT 

	
	

	Subject:
	Workshop:  To Allow Selected Firms to Provide Oral Presentations in Response to the Legal Services Request for Proposal


Statement of Issue:
This Workshop is being held to allow the top four selected firms to provide oral presentations to the Board in response to the Legal Services Request for Proposal.
Background:
On March 17, 2009 the Board approved staff to advertise a Request for Proposal for Legal Services.  The RFP was advertised on the County website, the Tallahassee Democrat, the Wakulla News as well as Onvia/Demand Star
The proposals were reviewed on May 1, 2009 and distributed to all Board Members (Evaluation Team) for evaluation.  

Analysis:

During the May 19, 2009 Board Meeting, the Board approved the four firms with the highest total points to present oral presentations.    Staff advertised the Workshop accordingly for June 2, 2009 at 3:00p.m. – 5:00p.m.  The following four firms have been notified and the schedule is listed as follows:
· Messer, Caparello & Self, P.A. – 3:00p.m.

· Bryant, Miller & Olive – 3:30p.m.

· Penson, Davis & Duchemin – 4:00p.m.

· Nabors, Giblin & Nickerson – 4:30p.m.

